
 
August 4, 2020 
 
Fifth Grade Parents, 
 
Because of the recent pandemic, Campbell County School District has decided to reschedule 
Mallo Environmental Camp from Fall 2020 to Spring 2021. This will give the district time to get 
all students back into their school routine and hopefully give enough time to reduce the health 
concerns. 
 
The new camp dates will be in May. We will schedule Mallo Camp parent meetings for April. At 
this meeting, you will receive the schedule for your child’s camp, as well as, any additional 
information you will need. 
 
Our top priority at CCSD is the safety and wellbeing of our students. We look forward to fifth 
grade students enjoying their Mallo Camp adventures without the added health concerns. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s building principal. 
 
Thank you!! 
 
 
Jodi Crago-Wyllie 
Science Center Director  
Elementary Science Facilitator 
Mallo Camp Coordinator 
Campbell County School District 
Gillette, Wyoming 


